DEPARTMENT OF STATE

Washington, D.C. 20520

Mr. Bromley Smith 57
The White House

Attached herewith are 25 copies
of a paper entitled '"'The Outlook at
the UN" for possible use in respect

to the November 25 NSC Meeting.

0t Pl atet,

John P. Walsh

Dec. 10, 1968, papers were not distributed.
Destroyed 13 copies on this date.




